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Dear Sirs

My husband and I have been living peacefully and happily in Friston for over 15 years. Along with many of our
friends we are horrified by the way Scottish Power is planning to destroy our beautiful and historical
countryside. We are at a loss to understand why Friston was the chosen site for such a development, being far
from the coast and with few major roads or railway connection. Certainly it is not a Brownfield Site.

At present confusing road signs appear, noisy machinery is at work digging up the fields and our peace is
shattered. I was gardening recently and the only sound I could hear was the chug of a machine interspersed with
a “beep,beep” which went on for a good 30 minutes, till I could bear it no longer and had to retreat indoors.
Hardly the peaceful countryside. Friston is a holiday village with many cottages available for rental, but we fear
the holidaymakers will not continue to come, thus ruining our local tourist economy. We also question how our
narrow country roads will cope with the increased amount of construction traffic.

When we first heard about the proposed development we thought it was going to be something many times
smaller than is planned, which like Topsy, is growing and growing. Frighteningly, we have recently heard that
the proposed EA1N and EA2 are perhaps the beginning of a much large multi-hub development. This is
unthinkable as it would involve even greater destruction of our countryside and misery for many local residents.

I urge you to think again.

Yours faithfully

MARGARET FIFE (Mrs)




